
 
 
 

Public Notice 
 
Removal of permit parking spaces and introduction of one-way motor 

vehicle traffic on Sudbury Street beginning in 2025 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
proposes to have City Council pass a by-law to allow the removal of the 26 
on-street parking spaces on the north side of Sudbury Street, between 
Queen Street and Abell Street that currently serve permit parking and pay-
and-display parking. This change is expected to happen in 2025 as part of 
the  King-Liberty GO Station construction to accommodate on-street 
construction staging, one way motor-vehicle traffic in the south-westbound 
direction and safe passage for people cycling. 
 
Any objections regarding this proposal should be set out in writing and 
forwarded to the City Clerk, Attention: Matthew Green, City Council, City of 
Toronto, Secretariat Division, City Hall, 100 Queen Street W, 10th floor west 
tower, Toronto, Ontario, M5H 2N2, or by E-mail: iec@toronto.ca.  Written 
objections received by the required date will be scheduled for deputations 
at the next Infrastructure and Environment Committee meeting. If the Clerk 
receives no objections by the 27th day of May, 2024, the City will proceed 
with its proposed action. 
 
Further details can be found at toronto.ca/westrailpath 
 
Dated this: 8th day of May 2024 

 
 

John D. Elvidge 
City Clerk 

https://www.metrolinx.com/en/projects-and-programs/kitchener-line-go-expansion/what-were-building/king-liberty-go-station
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